SVFFA/FGFT Firefighter of The Year Award

FIRE CHIEFS/OFFICERS

DO YOU HAVE A FIRE FIGHTER ON YOUR FIRE DEPARTMENT WHO HAS
GONE "ABOVE AND BEYOND"?

DO YOU FEEL THEY DESERVE RECOGNITION AMONGST THEIR PROVINCIAL
PEERS?

The SVFFA is now taking applications for the “SVFFA/FGFT FIRE FIGHTER OF THE
YEAR” award

The applicant must be a VOLUNTEER in good standing with the SVFFA and have been a
member for at least ONE FULL YEAR with their fire dept. The Department of the applicant
must also be a member of good standings with the SVFFA.

Contributing attributes may include attendance to meetings/practices, performance during
emergencies, community involvement for events as a representative of the dept., personal
educational achievements/goals (certificates, test scores), safety awareness, fire prevention,
public education, first aid/responder/medical skills, shuffling work, and personal schedules to
attend/respond to department business etc.

We will accept your application in letter form. No more than 500 words describing why he/she
should be the recipient of the “SVFFA/FGFT FIRE FIGHTER OF THE YEAR” award.

Pick your candidate and submit the application by June 1st to the Executive Director at
executivedirector@svffa.ca

The successful application will be chosen by our awards committee. Along with their Chief,
they will be informed prior to the award ceremony at our Fall Fire School.

The Fire Fighter of the year recipient will be awarded a trip for two to the 2026 FDIC
conference in Indianapolis Indiana from Fort Garry Fire Trucks. Included will be airfare for two
from Regina, Saskatoon, or Winnipeg (depending on the winner’s location and proximity to
airports), lodging for two while at the event as well as meals while there.

Good luck to all applicants!



